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March 13, 2020

UM 1930 Stakeholders, 

To give stakeholders and utilities the opportunity to expeditiously work through 
issues in the Combined PPA and Interconnection filings, Staff will be hosting a 
workshop on Thursday, March 19, 2020 between 1pm and 4pm. Due to health 
concerns surrounding  COVID-19, the workshop will be hosted for virtual 
participation only. The participation link and information, agenda, and issues list 
will be noticed on the UM 1930 docket early next week. 

In order to fully incorporate the discussion at the workshop, Staff's 
recommendation will be public on April 1, 2020 rather than March 20, 2020 as 
originally planned. 

Thank you for your engagement in this process, and please feel free to contact me 
if you have any questions. 

Thank you,

Jill Goatcher

Senior Utility Analyst, Energy Resources and Planning 

Phone: (971) 209-0533  

Email: jill.goatcher@state.or.us  
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